
Here are a few things you need to know: 

Our event will be taking place at Skylarks Nature Reserve, for full details about the location of this 

reserve, please visit:  nottinghamshirewildlife.org/nature-reserves/skylarks 

The event will take place on 21st August 2019 / 1 – 7pm (set up time will be from 9am and close 

down until 10pm) 

Our event is non-profit making.  We have fundraised a small amount to support   

the organising of the infrastructure and facilities on site, alongside a small amount 

to cover some performer fees to support our programming and publicity.  

We aim to be off grid where possible, our event will have a wilder stage and  

wilder zones using battery powered energy.  Please consider ways to reduce 

your impact on the day.  Our event location is a nature reserve and we are 

unable to have vehicles on site (but a drop off point will be available close  

to the event activity and a car parking will be available for you close to the  

https://www.nottinghamshirewildlife.org/nature-reserves/skylarks


event site).  We will have a team of staff and volunteers to support your set up. 

You will need to bring along what you need on the day, e.g. table or gazebo.  We will allocate you a 

zone (we have 6 zones) and you will be connected to a lead contact for your zone and you can 

discuss options for your set up with them.  

You will need to have your own public liability insurance. 

We invite you to exhibit, perform or sell at our event and we request no commission, in exchange 

we request your participation in our event programme, we will discuss with you the opportunity to 

take part in debates, talks, demonstrations, skills sharing or workshops.  As a seller/exhibitor, 

performer or demonstrator your work has to support our wilder themes and compliment the work 

of Nottinghamshire Wildlife Trust.   

We wish to avoid the traditional table top leaflet/information stands, so please consider an 

interactive way to engage our audiences.  Perhaps you could run a workshop or demonstration 

alongside your information?  We are open to these being bookable sessions and you can reasonably 

charge for these to help cover your costs.  If you wish to potentially charge, please let us know when 

you complete your enquiry. 

To register your interest in this invitation, please complete the online enquiry form. 

Many thanks for your interest in our Wilder Event. 

Trish Evans 

Head of Audience Development, Nottinghamshire Wildlife Trust / tevans@nottswt.co.uk / 0115 

9588242 
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